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Week 6, Term 1, 2024 

 

A message from the Principal 

 

 

Welcome to the Clairgate Chronicle for this fortnight – Week 6, Term 1 (08/03/2024). 

  

Regional Swimming Carnival 

Good luck to our super swimmers competing today at the St Marys District Swimming Carnival at Mt 

Druitt Swimming Pool…I hope you all swim well today and enjoy yourselves!  

  

Meet the Teacher 

Last week we held “Meet the Teacher” sessions across the school – thank you to all the parents who 

were able to come to these sessions and find out some pertinent class information. We will be 

holding individual parent/ teacher meetings later in the term. Information on booking appointments 

for these meetings will be out shortly. 

  

Induction Assembly 



Last Thursday we held our Induction Assembly for our Sports Leaders, Library Monitors, Junior AECG 

Representatives and our Classroom Student Representative Councillors. Congratulations to all 

students who received their badges. We also gave our Vice Captain, Kiandra, her badge as she was 

not here for Presentation Day last year – congratulations Kiandra. 

  

Focus on… 

Let’s focus on “Looking After Our Own Things” this next fortnight. Children will be reminded at 

school to look after their jumpers/jackets, lunch boxes, drink bottles and hats. Let’s try and make a 

difference so that we don’t lose our own items! Thank you parents – I understand that you probably 

already “push” this message! 

  

  

Have a wonderful fortnight everyone, 

Michelle Lawrow 

A note from the Deputy 

 



Lots of great celebrations and great activities this term at Clairgate.  

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Attendance Matters 

 

Attendance is a key focus of the Minister for Education and our school. Regular attendance at school 

for every student is essential if students are to achieve their potential, and increase their career and 

life options. Our attendance procedures are in accordance with Department of Education policy. 

Explained absences is a key area where we can improve as a school. 

When your child is marked as absent you will receive an SMS. Please respond to this SMS with the 

reason for your child’s absence. 

Alternatively, you can send in a paper note the next day your child returns explaining why your child 

was absent. 

The school cannot respond to messages sent to the number so please do not send anything other 

than a response to the unexplained absence request. 

An attendance plan may be required for an increased amount of unexplained absences. 

We look forward to working together to improve our school attendance rate, maximising your child’s 

educational potential. 



 

 



Library News 

 



News from 3/4B with Mr Bamford 

 



Gardening Club News 

 



Uniform Shop 
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